
Davis High School Community Council Minutes 
March 6, 2019 

6:30 a.m. 
 
Attendees:  Greg Wilkey, Bradley Chapple, Corrine Barney, Traci Meade, Robyn Lawson, Officer 
Cade Bradshaw, Shanna Barker, Kate Niederhauser, Julie Taylor, Lance Thaxton, Ian Johnson, and 
Beth Bown. 
 
Council Chair Shanna Barker welcomed the Council and reviewed the minutes from last meeting.  
Shanna Barker motioned for approval.  Kate Niederhauser seconded the motion.  The minutes were 
approved.   
 
The student officers reported that their activity of making Valentines for everyone was very 

successful.  DHS had very good winter sports, with basketball receiving a lot of support. 

 

Julie Taylor reported there were no issues involving DHS with the Kaysville City/School 
Communication meeting.   
 
Mr. Wilkey reviewed the Trust Land expenditures as of 6 March.  The Council also reviewed 

requests submitted by staff for the 2019 – 2020 school year.  Based on the anticipated carryover 

from the current year, Lance Thaxton motioned to amend this year’s budget to pay for all 

technology improvement items minus the audio enhancement units from next year’s request for a 

total of $66,500, and the printing costs of the math guided note books for next year totaling $7,000.  

Julie Taylor seconded the motion.  The motion to amend was approved. 

 

There was further discussion about next year’s proposed expenditures.  Next month the Council will 

vote on the 2019 – 2020 fund goals and budget/fund requests.   

 

Shanna Barker motioned to change next month’s meeting from April 10 to March 27.  Kate 
Niederhauser seconded the motion.  The next meeting is scheduled for March 27 at 6:30 am.  Lance 
Thaxton motioned that the meeting be adjourned.  Shanna Barker seconded the motion, and the 
meeting was adjourned.   
 


